Uberleben In Zeiten Der Wirtschaftskrise Der
Arge
Eventually, you will completely discover a new experience and achievement by
spending more cash. yet when? accomplish you recognize that you require to
acquire those every needs taking into consideration having significantly cash?
Why dont you try to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will lead you to understand even more roughly speaking the globe, experience,
some places, next history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your very own grow old to produce a result reviewing habit. in the course
of guides you could enjoy now is uberleben in zeiten der wirtschaftskrise der
arge below.

Love in the Western World Denis De Rougemont 1983-08-21 In this classic work,
often described as "The History of the Rise, Decline, and Fall of the Love
Affair," Denis de Rougemont explores the psychology of love from the legend of
Tristan and Isolde to Hollywood. At the heart of his ever-relevant inquiry is
the inescapable conflict in the West between marriage and passion--the first
associated with social and religious responsiblity and the second with
anarchic, unappeasable love as celebrated by the troubadours of medieval
Provence. These early poets, according to de Rougemont, spoke the words of an
Eros-centered theology, and it was through this "heresy" that a European
vocabulary of mysticism flourished and that Western literature took on a new
direction. Bringing together historical, religious, philosophical, and cultural
dimensions, the author traces the evolution of Western romantic love from its
literary beginnings as an awe-inspiring secret to its commercialization in the
cinema. He seeks to restore the myth of love to its original integrity and
concludes with a philosophical perspective on modern marriage.
The Memory Factory Julie M. Johnson 2012 "The Memory Factory introduces an
English-speaking public to the significant women artists of Vienna at the turn
of the twentieth century, each chosen for her aesthetic innovations and
participation in public exhibitions. These women played important public roles
as exhibiting artists, both individually and in collectives, but this history
has been silenced over time. Their stories show that the city of Vienna was
contradictory and cosmopolitan: despite men-only policies in its main art
institutions, it offered a myriad of unexpected ways for women artists to forge
successful public careers. Women artists came from the provinces, Russia, and
Germany to participate in its vibrant art scene. However, and especially
because so many of the artists were Jewish, their contributions were actively
obscured beginning in the late 1930s. Many had to flee Austria, losing their
studios and lifework in the process. Some were killed in concentration camps.
Along with the stories of individual women artists, the author reconstructs the
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history of separate women artists' associations and their exhibitions. Chapters
covering the careers of Tina Blau, Elena Luksch-Makowsky, Helene Funke, and
Teresa Ries (among others) point to a more integrated and cosmopolitan art
world than previously thought; one where women became part of the avant-garde,
accepted and even highlighted in major exhibitions at the Secession and with
the Klimt group. "This is an excellent addition to the literature on fin-desiáecle Vienna, well-researched and well-argued. It highlights little-known
artists and situates them in a novel interpretation of women's roles in the art
world. The author challenges dominant tropes of feminist historiography and
thus sheds new light on twentieth-century art historyand historiography,"
Michael Gubser, James Madison University. "--Provided by publisher.
Writing the History of Memory Stefan Berger 2014-02-13 How objective are our
history books? This addition to the Writing History series examines the
critical role that memory plays in the writing of history. This book includes:
- Essays from an international team of historians, bringing together analysis
of forms of public history such as museums, exhibitions, memorials and speeches
- Coverage of the ancient world to the present, on topics such as oral history
and generational and collective memory - Two key case studies on Holocaust
memorialisation and the memory of Communism
On Ecstasy Barrie Kosky 2010-04-01 In this vivid, biographical piece,
provocative director Barrie Kosky explores the feelings of intense joy and
delight, as well as the power and terror, that is ecstasy.
Enlargement of the European Union Allan F. Tatham 2009-01-26 The development of
EU enlargement has raised many thorny issues unanticipated by the framers of
the EC Treaty. A significant upshot of these issues is that the concept of
European identity – defined in terms of such factors as culture, history and
economics – has supplanted the long-dominant theme of ‘widening and deepening,’
particularly since the Union’s expansion has become primarily eastward. The
major contribution of this important book lies in its analysis of the
conceptualization and perception of enlargement from various points of view,
focusing on the concerns of stakeholders and the ‘identity’ conflicts and
uncertainties incurred by enlargement initiatives. In the course of its
presentation, it details the actual pre-accession Europeanization process and
its complex history. Among the key elements discussed are the following: the
conflict between ‘widening’ and ‘deepening’ and the effect on EU institutional
reform; institutional requirements on candidate countries; pre-accession
criteria and negotiations; administrative capacity, judicial capacity, and
legal approximation in accession states; capacity of the EU to absorb new
Member States; and EC law as part of European identity. Also covered are
specific historical details of particular pre-accession negotiations (e.g.,
Greece, Spain, Portugal, Malta, and Cyprus), the still inconclusive
negotiations with Turkey and the Western Balkan states, and political factors
involved in the non-accession of Norway, Iceland and Switzerland. Assembling
powerful evidence and applying incisive analysis, the author’s conclusion shows
that, absent further (and major) EU institutional reform, it will be difficult
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for an enlarging Union to continue to ‘deliver the goods.’ A watershed in the
continuing great debate on the fulfilment of the EC Treaty’s determination to
foster and promote ‘an ever closer union of the peoples of Europe,’ this book
will prove invaluable to anybody interested in the European integration
project, particularly lawyers, academics, officials and policymakers in the EU
Member States.
White Lies about the Inuit John Steckley 2008-01-01 In this lively book,
designed specifically for introductory students, Steckley unpacks three white
lies: the myth that there are fifty-two words for snow, that there are blond,
blue-eyed Inuit descended from the Vikings, and that the Inuit send off their
elders to die on ice floes.
Jews in the German Economy Professor in the School of European Studies W E
Mosse 1987 This study of German-Jewish bankers, merchants and industrialists,
and their activities, assesses the nature of their contribution to German
economic development.
Der Turm Hugo von Hofmannsthal 2012-06 Dieses Werk ist Teil der Buchreihe
TREDITION CLASSICS. Der Verlag tredition aus Hamburg veroffentlicht in der
Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS Werke aus mehr als zwei Jahrtausenden. Diese waren
zu einem Grossteil vergriffen oder nur noch antiquarisch erhaltlich. Mit der
Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS verfolgt tredition das Ziel, tausende Klassiker
der Weltliteratur verschiedener Sprachen wieder als gedruckte Bucher zu
verlegen - und das weltweit! Die Buchreihe dient zur Bewahrung der Literatur
und Forderung der Kultur. Sie tragt so dazu bei, dass viele tausend Werke nicht
in Vergessenheit geraten
Exhausted Globalisation Matthias Diermeier 2018-10-12 Today, the concept of
globalisation seems exhausted. Protectionists are on the rise and the dynamic
expansion of global trade has come to a halt. With regards to migration,
Western politicians seem more inclined to rebuild fences than to open up
borders, especially after the refugee influx into Europe. Comparing the current
situation to the development of migration, trade, capital flow and technology
spill-over during the “first globalisation” (1870-1914) reveals that there are
new reasons for the current struggles, which include the lack of adequate
institutions in developing and newly industrialised economies, illusions about
the inevitable automatism of capitalist efficiency in developed countries, and
conflict surrounding the meaning, responsibilities and design of multilateral
institutions. This volume shows that there is an underestimated normative
conflict between the transatlantic West and its ideas of 1789, revived in 1989,
and the Chinese claim, outlined by Deng Xiaoping in 1978, to shape the world
economy on the basis of a newly developed meritocracy. As highlighted here, it
is crucial to identify a normative value base for international interaction, in
order for all economies to participate inclusively in an economically and
ecologically sustainable globalisation.
Versuch Schweizerischer Gedichte Albrecht von Haller 2012-06 Dieses Werk ist
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Teil der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS. Der Verlag tredition aus Hamburg
veroffentlicht in der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS Werke aus mehr als zwei
Jahrtausenden. Diese waren zu einem Grossteil vergriffen oder nur noch
antiquarisch erhaltlich. Mit der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS verfolgt
tredition das Ziel, tausende Klassiker der Weltliteratur verschiedener Sprachen
wieder als gedruckte Bucher zu verlegen - und das weltweit! Die Buchreihe dient
zur Bewahrung der Literatur und Forderung der Kultur. Sie tragt so dazu bei,
dass viele tausend Werke nicht in Vergessenheit geraten
Reshaping Welfare States and Activation Regimes in Europe SALTSA (Program) 2007
The activation-based intervention paradigm is being adopted by several European
countries resulting in major reforms to the social welfare system. The spread
of the activation paradigm has had major repercussions, not only for welfare
interventions aimed at combating unemployment, but also for the political
regulation of the social question and citizenship. Citizenship is being
redefined in contractual terms and greater emphasis is being placed on its
economic aspects. Nevertheless, a wide range of policies are labelled with
recourse to this interpretative framework and a pluralistic approach to
implementation could serve just as well to empower as to weaken
workers'/citizens' position in society. This book analyses the extent of these
changes from a cross-cultural perspective. Institutional settings as well as
prevailing work values and social representation of social exclusion
(activation regimes) have a key role in defining the instruments to be used in
national activation strategies to regulate the behaviour of job seekers. In
this book, a discussion about the range of social welfare model reforms
throughout Europe and a typology of activation regimes is proposed.
Compasito Nancy Flowers 2007-01-01 Living among other people, in their families
and communities, children become aware from a very early age of questions
related to justice, and they search for the meaning of the world. By fostering
an understanding of human rights, shaping opinion and developing attitudes,
human rights education strongly supports this natural interest and learning
process. This is what human rights education is about and this is what
’Compasito manual on human rights education for children' is for.’Compasito' is
a starting point for educators, teachers and trainers who are ready to deal
with human rights education with children of 7-13 years. The book covers the
key concepts of human rights and children's rights, and provides substantial
theoretical background to 13 key human rights issues, such as democracy,
citizenship, gender equality, environment, media, poverty, and violence.The 42
practical activities serve to engage and motivate children to recognise human
rights issues in their own environment. They help children to develop critical
thinking, responsibility and a sense of justice, and help them learn how to
take action to contribute to the betterment of their school or community. The
manual also gives practical tips on how it can be used in various formal and
non-formal educational settings.
New Work New Culture Frithjof Bergmann 2019-06-28 The “job system” for
organizing work has only existed for around 200 years - since the industrial
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revolution. Always problematic, it now approaches collapse, and what follows,
either for good or ill, depends on decisions made and executed in current
times. Many people are filled with dismay, and turn for succor to political
opportunists. Prescient of the looming disaster, Frithjof Bergmann began to
devise alternatives to the job system in the 1970s. He started with the
fostering of dialogue, about ameliorating the impacts of layoffs in times of
recession, among the workforce in the auto industry and community, in Flint,
Michigan. What has evolved, over years, is his proposed alternative to the job
system. New Work, New Culture recounts the development of his ideas, and
describes one course which humanity might follow, that all might live better
lives.
World Economic Outlook, October 2020 International Monetary Fund. Research
Dept. 2020-10-13 The global economy is climbing out from the depths to which it
had plummeted during the Great Lockdown in April. But with the COVID-19
pandemic continuing to spread, many countries have slowed reopening and some
are reinstating partial lockdowns to protect susceptible populations. While
recovery in China has been faster than expected, the global economy’s long
ascent back to pre-pandemic levels of activity remains prone to setbacks.
The Growth Spiral Hans Christoph Binswanger 2012-12-14 This book develops a new
theory of the modern economy. Conventional economic theory is (still) based on
an essentially static notion of equilibrium. In contrast, this book offers an
analysis of the economic process based on a truly dynamic approach. It
understands modern economic activity as manifesting itself in a growth spiral.
There are two main drivers of the dynamics of this spiral: steady money
creation in the banking system, on the one hand; and the continuous inflow of
energy and raw materials through the exploitation of natural resources, on the
other. Both driving forces are generally neglected by the conventional theory.
Understanding their role is absolutely essential for preventing our economy
from being more and more exposed to financial and ecological crises. This book
offers important insights about the functioning of the modern economy and
addresses the specialist as well as the interested lay reader.
Making Peace Work T. Addison 2008-11-20 This book provides an insight into some
of the main issues that arise in post-conflict economic and social
reconstruction, and offers examples of what works, and what does not. It will
be of interest to all working on economic and social reconstruction in postconflict countries, as well as those working on peace and development.
Poverty and Shared Prosperity 2020 World Bank 2020-12-23 This edition of the
biennial Poverty and Shared Prosperity report brings sobering news. The
COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic and its associated economic crisis, compounded
by the effects of armed conflict and climate change, are reversing hard-won
gains in poverty reduction and shared prosperity. The fight to end poverty has
suffered its worst setback in decades after more than 20 years of progress. The
goal of ending extreme poverty by 2030, already at risk before the pandemic, is
now beyond reach in the absence of swift, significant, and sustained action,
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and the objective of advancing shared prosperity—raising the incomes of the
poorest 40 percent in each country—will be much more difficult. Poverty and
Shared Prosperity 2020: Reversals of Fortune presents new estimates of
COVID-19's impacts on global poverty and shared prosperity. Harnessing fresh
data from frontline surveys and economic simulations, it shows that pandemicrelated job losses and deprivation worldwide are hitting already poor and
vulnerable people hard, while also shifting the profile of global poverty to
include millions of 'new poor.' Original analysis included in the report shows
that the new poor are more urban, better educated, and less likely to work in
agriculture than those living in extreme poverty before COVID-19. It also gives
new estimates of the impact of conflict and climate change, and how they
overlap. These results are important for targeting policies to safeguard lives
and livelihoods. It shows how some countries are acting to reverse the crisis,
protect those most vulnerable, and promote a resilient recovery. These findings
call for urgent action. If the global response fails the world's poorest and
most vulnerable people now, the losses they have experienced to date will be
minimal compared with what lies ahead. Success over the long term will require
much more than stopping COVID-19. As efforts to curb the disease and its
economic fallout intensify, the interrupted development agenda in low- and
middle-income countries must be put back on track. Recovering from today's
reversals of fortune requires tackling the economic crisis unleashed by
COVID-19 with a commitment proportional to the crisis itself. In doing so,
countries can also plant the seeds for dealing with the long-term development
challenges of promoting inclusive growth, capital accumulation, and risk
prevention—particularly the risks of conflict and climate change.
The Overeducated American Richard Barry Freeman 1976 Analyzes the 1970s
downturn in the labor market for college-educated manpower, considers
consequences for educational institutions, and explores policies for
alleviating the situation. Bibliogs
Social Work Lothar Böhnisch 2016-11 This book provides a basic introduction to
social work. It discusses the ambiguities of social work, looking at its
historical and social developments and facing the challenges of the 21st
century. The authors examine and discuss the thematic and methodological field
of social work within the concept of Reflexive Modernism and thus give fresh
impetus to the discipline.
Society of Singularities Andreas Reckwitz 2020-04-21 Our contemporary societies
place more and more emphasis on the singular and the unique. The industrial
societies of the early 20th century produced standardized products, cities,
subjects and organizations which tended to look the same, but in our latemodern societies, we value the exceptional - unique objects, experiences,
places, individuals, events and communities which are beyond the ordinary and
which claim a certain authenticity. Industrial society’s logic of the general
has been replaced by late modernity’s logic of the particular. In this major
new book, Andreas Reckwitz examines the causes, structures and consequences of
the society of singularities in which we now live. The transformation from
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industrial to cultural capitalism, the rise of digital technologies and their
‘culture machine’ and the emergence of an educated, urban new middle class form
a powerful engine for the singularization of the social. In late modernity,
what is singular is valorized and stirs the emotions, while what is general has
to remain in the background, and this has profound social consequences. The
society of singularities systematically produces devaluation and inequality:
winner-takes-all markets, job polarization, the neglect of rural regions and
the alienation of the traditional middle class. The emergence of populism and
the rise of aggressive forms of nationalism which emphasize the cultural
authenticity of one’s own people thus turn out to be the other side of
singularization. This prize-winning book offers a new perspective on how modern
societies have changed in recent decades and it will be of great value to
anyone interested in the forces that are shaping our world today.
Skills and Inequality Marius R. Busemeyer 2014-09-04 Argues that critical
choices about the institutional design of education systems in the post-war
period have long-term implications for social inequality.
Die Ungarische Romantik Julius von Farkas 1931
Laying the Foundations of Occupation Simon Gogl 2020-06-22 Thousands of German
construction companies worked under the Organisation Todt during the Second
World War. This study enquires into the relation between the NS state and the
construction industry and analyses the businesses’ strategies and
entrepreneurial room for manoeuvre. Focusing on German construction projects
within the Reich and in occupied Norway, the study demonstrates how state’s
attempts at regulating the sector reached their limits.
Arbeitsbeschaffungsmaßnahmen nach dem SGB II und SGB III, insbesondere die EinEuro-Jobs Aaron Scholle 2009-12-28 Inhaltsangabe:Einleitung: Die globale
Weltwirtschaftskrise hinterlässt aktuell auf dem deutschen Arbeitsmarkt
deutliche Spuren. Sie zwingt die Bundesregierung dazu, immer mehr Geld für die
Sicherung von Arbeitsplätzen und die Stabilisierung der Wirtschaft auszugeben.
Obgleich die Politik erst in den letzten Monaten dazu übergegangen ist, das
Überleben ganzer Wirtschaftszweige durch staatliche Kredite und
Konjunkturpakete zu sichern, sind Arbeitsbeschaffungsmaßnahmen keine Erfindung
des ausgehenden 20. Jahrhunderts. In jeder Wirtschaftskrise des letzten
Jahrhunderts wurden staatliche Arbeitsmaßnahmen zur Senkung der
Arbeitslosenzahlen und zur Unterstützung der Wirtschaft eingesetzt. Seit
Gründung der Bundesrepublik zählen Beschäftigung schaffende Maßnahmen zu einem
wichtigen Instrument der Arbeitsmarktpolitik. Unmittelbar nach dem 2. Weltkrieg
wurde durch staatliche Maßnahmen die Wirtschaft stabilisiert und die
Eingliederung von Flüchtlingen und ehemaligen Soldaten gefördert. Der
Aufschwung zu Zeiten des Wirtschaftswunders und die daraus resultierende
faktische Vollbeschäftigung machten Arbeitsbeschaffungsmaßnahmen entbehrlich,
so dass sie weitgehend aus dem öffentlichen Bewusstsein verschwanden. Die
Auswirkungen der ersten Ölkrise markierten ein Ende des Wirtschaftswunders und
bedingten bis dato weitgehend unbekannte Erscheinungen wie Kurzarbeit,
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Arbeitslosigkeit und steigende Sozialausgaben. Trotz staatlicher
Beschäftigungsmaßnahmen stiegen die Arbeitslosenzahlen tendenziell weiter an
und verzeichneten nach der Wiedervereinigung beider deutscher Staaten
Höchstwerte. Insbesondere in den neuen Bundesländern führte die wirtschaftliche
Entwicklung zu einem massiven Arbeitsplatzabbau. Die steigenden
Arbeitslosenzahlen führten das bis 2004 bestehende ineffiziente, zweigeteilte
System aus Arbeitslosen- und Sozialhilfe an seine Grenzen. Daher wurde 2002 von
der Bundesregierung eine Kommission unter Vorsitz von Peter Hartz mit dem Ziel
eingesetzt, Vorschläge für die Reformierung der staatlichen Arbeitsvermittlung
und Arbeitsmarktpolitik zu erarbeiten. Auf Grundlage dieser Vorschläge trat am
01.01.2005 das Sozialgesetzbuch Zwei in Kraft. Erstmalig wurden damit alle
erwerbsfähigen Arbeitslosen- und Sozialhilfebezieher in einem System
zusammengeführt. Das von Kompromissen geprägte Gesetzgebungsverfahren bedingt
teils gravierende Schwächen des SGB II. Entgegen der positiven Absichten des
Gesetzgebers, die Verwaltung zu straffen und Förderleistungen zu [...]
Art in an Age of Civil Struggle, 1848-1871 Albert Boime 2008-09-15 From the
European revolutions of 1848 through the Italian independence movement, the
American Civil War, and the French Commune, the era Albert Boime explores in
this fourth volume of his epic series was, in a word, transformative. The
period, which gave rise to such luminaries as Karl Marx and Charles Darwin, was
also characterized by civic upheaval, quantum leaps in science and technology,
and the increasing secularization of intellectual pursuits and ordinary life.
In a sweeping narrative that adds critical depth to a key epoch in modern art’s
history, Art in an Age of Civil Struggle shows how this turbulent social
environment served as an incubator for the mid-nineteenth century’s most
important artists and writers. Tracing the various movements of realism through
the major metropolitan centers of Europe and America, Boime strikingly evokes
the milieus that shaped the lives and works of Gustave Courbet, Edouard Manet,
Émile Zola, Honoré Daumier, Walt Whitman, Abraham Lincoln, and the earliest
photographers, among countless others. In doing so, he spearheads a powerful
new way of reassessing how art emerges from the welter of cultural and
political events and the artist’s struggle to interpret his surroundings. Boime
supports this multifaceted approach with a wealth of illustrations and written
sources that demonstrate the intimate links between visual culture and social
change. Culminating at the transition to impressionism, Art in an Age of Civil
Struggle makes historical sense of a movement that paved the way for avantgarde aesthetics and, more broadly, of how a particular style emerges at a
particular moment.
Tourism and Resilience C. Michael Hall 2017-11-15 This book is the first
authored overview of resilience in tourism and its relationship to the broader
resilience literature. The volume takes a multi-scaled approach to examine
resilience at the individual, organisation and destination levels, and with
respect to the wider tourism system. It covers the different approaches to
understanding resilience (the ecological and engineering approaches) and
identifies issues with their understanding and application. The book connects
issues of resilience to related key concepts such as vulnerability, adaptation,
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networks, systems, change and social capital. It is designed to be an upper
level undergraduate and postgraduate primer on resilience in a tourism context
and will be of interest to tourism researchers in planning, development,
geography, impacts, sustainability, disaster management and environmental
studies.
Wörterbuch deutscher Präpositionen Wolfgang Müller 2012-12-19 Das Wörterbuch
deutscher Präpositionen in ihrer Verwendung als Anschluss an Verben,
Substantive, Adjektive und Adverbien schließt eine lexikographische Lücke und
ist ein Unikat. Thema sind also die regierten Präpositionen. Es hilft
Deutschlernern, aber auch Muttersprachlern, die oft Zweifel haben, mit welcher
Präposition ein bestimmtes Wort verbunden wird (stolz auf/über, Abneigung
vor/gegen), den richtigen Anschluss zu wählen und zeigt die
Verwendungsmöglichkeiten auf. In den deutschen Wörterbüchern sind diese
Anschlüsse nur defizitär erfasst. Das vorliegende Wörterbuch dokumentiert den
deutschen Wortschatz in Verbindung mit möglichen präpositionalen Anschlüssen
erstmals umfassend, praxisnah und deskriptiv ‐ nicht präskriptiv ‐ anhand von
Belegen. Die umfangreiche Datei des Autors mit Belegen, die er über Jahrzehnte
gesammelt hat, sowie die Internetcorpora Leipziger Wortschatz, Digitales
Wörterbuch in Berlin und Cosmas II vom Institut für deutsche Sprache in
Mannheim bilden die Grundlage des Wörterbuchs. Jeder Wörterbuchartikel enthält
mögliche Präpositionen, dazu die Valenzen sowie die Bedeutungsangaben, danach
reichlich Belege, die sowohl den Wortinhalt präzisieren als auch mögliche
Kollokationen zeigen. Das Wörterbuch enthält über 5.000 Lemmata mit über 20.000
präpositionalen Anschlüssen.
Armenian Constantinople Richard G. Hovannisian 2010
Germany's Hidden Crisis Oliver Nachtwey 2018-11-27 One of the German-speaking
world's leading young sociologists lays out modern Germany's social and
political crisis and its implications for the future of the European hegemon.
Upward social mobility represented a core promise of life under the old West
German welfare state, in which millions of skilled workers upgraded their VWs
to Audis, bought their first homes, and sent their children to university. Not
so in today's Federal Republic, however, where the gears of the so-called
elevator society have long since ground to a halt. In the absence of the social
mobility of yesterday, widespread social exhaustion and anxiety have emerged
across mainstream society. Oliver Nachtwey analyses the reasons for this social
rupture in post-war German society and investigates the conflict potential
emerging as a result, concluding that although the country has managed to
muddle through the Eurocrisis largely unscathed thus far, simmering tensions
beneath the surface nevertheless threaten to undermine the German system's
stability in the years to come. Nachtwey's book was recipient of the Friedrich
Ebert Foundation's 2016 Hans-Matthofer-Preis for Economic Writing.
Principles for Building Resilience Reinette Biggs 2015-04-02 Reflecting the
very latest research, this book provides an in-depth review of the role of
resilience in the management of social-ecological systems and the ecosystem
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services they provide. Leaders in the field outline seven principles for
building resilience in social-ecological systems, examining how these can be
applied to advance sustainability.
Reward Work, Not Wealth Diego Alejo Vázquez Pimentel 2018
The Economic Analysis of Terrorism Tilman Brück 2007-03-12 Whilst most books
look at the political response to terror, this unique book takes an economic
approach and includes contributions from Todd Sandler, Sanjay Jain, Andrew
Chen, Valpy Fitzgerald and Dennis Mueller. Research in the field of terrorism
has increased dramatically since 9/11, responding to the sudden need by policy
makers, journalists and the general public to understand terrorism. A unique
feature of this field of research is that it expands beyond typical academic
categories such as macroeconomics, development studies, international relations
or peace science, instead, a range of analysts have applied their various
skills of different sub-disciplines to a common theme since 9/11, providing
inter-disciplinary insights characterized by a clear focus.
1914 Lyn MacDonald 2014-11-13 Lyn MacDonald's acclaimed history 1914: The Days
of Hope, is not so much the story of war as the story of an army. In this vivid
account of the first months of the First World War, Lyn Macdonald draws on
personal accounts of surviving veterans, bringing to life the disillusionment,
the questioning and the heroism of the men of the British Army. The officers
and men of 1914 were prepared to fight and ready to lay down their lives
because it was their job. These men believed they were fighting the War to end
War. 'Once again Lyn Macdonald has collected an extraordinary mass of original
accounts, some by old soldiers, some in the form of diaries and journals, even
by French civilians . . . Her research has been vast, and in result is
triumphant' Tablet 'These poignant voices from the past conjure up a lost
innocence as well as a lost generation' Piers Brendon, Mail on Sunday 'A
mammoth, vivid compendium of the first months of the war . . . What Lyn
Macdonald captures is the extraordinary resilience of the British regulars
faced with the brutal shattering of their expectations' Daily Mail Lyn
Macdonald is one of the most highly regarded historians of the First World War.
Her books tell the men's stories in their own words and cast a unique light on
the experiences of the ordinary 'Tommy'. The Roses of No Man's Land, Somme and
They Called it Passchendaele have been recently reissued by Penguin. She lives
near Cambridge.
The Body Impolitic Michael Herzfeld 2004 The Body Impolitic is a critical study
of tradition, not merely as an ornament of local and national heritage, but
also as a millstone around the necks of those who are condemned to produce it.
Michael Herzfeld takes us inside a rich variety of small-town Cretan artisans'
workshops to show how apprentices are systematically thwarted into learning by
stealth and guile. This harsh training reinforces a stereotype of artisans as
rude and uncultured. Moreover, the same stereotypes that marginalize artisans
locally also operate to marginalize Cretans within the Greek nation and Greece
itself within the international community. What Herzfeld identifies as "the
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global hierarchy of value" thus frames the nation's ancient monuments and
traditional handicrafts as evidence of incurable "backwardness." Herzfeld's
sensitive observations offer an intimately grounded way of understanding the
effects of globalization and of one of its most visible offshoots, the heritage
industry, on the lives of ordinary people in many parts of the world today.
Branch Street Marie Paneth 1944
Representing Others Kate Sturge 2014-06-03 Cultural anthropology has always
been dependent on translation as a textual practice, and it has often used
'translation' as a metaphor to describe ethnography's processes of
interpretation and cross-cultural comparison. Questions of intelligibility and
representation are central to both translation studies and ethnographic writing
- as are the dilemmas of cultural distance or proximity, exoticism or
appropriation. Similarly, recent work in museum studies discusses problems of
representation that are raised by ethnographic museums as multimedia
'translations'. However, as yet there has been remarkably little
interdisciplinary exchange: neither has translation studies kept up with the
sophistication of anthropology's investigations of meaning, representation and
'culture' itself, nor have anthropology and museum studies often looked to
translation studies for analyses of language difference or concrete methods of
tracing translation practices. This book opens up an exciting field of study to
translation scholars and suggests possible avenues of cross-disciplinary
collaboration.
The Marketplace of Print Alexandra Halasz 2006-12-14 Early modern pamphlets
serve as an important vehicle for examining the print culture of the time, and
especially the developing entanglement between technology and capitalism.
Combining close readings of pamphlets by Robert Greene, Thomas Nashe, Thomas
Deloney and others with a discussion of the history and deployment of print
technology, The Marketplace of Print is both a work of historical recovery and
a reflection on the ongoing relationship between the marketplace and the public
sphere.
Germany Will Try it Again Sigrid Lillian Schultz 1944
Translating Travel Loredana Polezzi 2017-03-02 Translating Travel examines the
relationship between travel writing and translation, asking what happens when
books travel beyond the narrow confines of one genre, one literary system and
one culture. The volume takes as its starting point the marginal position of
contemporary Italian travel writing in the Italian literary system, and
proposes a comparative reading of originals and translations designed to
highlight the varying reception of texts in different cultures. Two main themes
in the book are the affinity between the representations produced by travel and
the practices of translation, and the complex links between travel writing and
genres such as ethnography, journalism, autobiography and fiction. Individual
chapters are devoted to Italian travellers' accounts of Tibet and their English
translations; the hybridization of journalism and travel writing in the works
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of Oriana Fallaci; Italo Calvino's sublimation of travel writing in the
stylized fiction of Le città invisibili; and the complex network of literary
references which marked the reception of Claudio Magris's Danubio in different
cultures.
Aufstieg und Niedergang der römischen Welt : (ANRW) ; Geschichte und Kultur
Roms im Spiegel der neueren Forschung. 2, Principat : 25, Religion
(Vorkonstantinisches Christentum: Leben und Umwelt Jesu; Neues Testament
[Kanonische Schriften und Apokryphen]) : 3 1985
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